
 

PSHEE 

Kestrel Class will be taught PSHEE 

by Mrs Hawkins this term. They 

will be looking at topics such as 

drugs, relationships and well-

being. 

English 

In English we will create pieces of 

work around the Stone Age. This will 

include diary writing, descriptive 

techniques and story writing. We will 

also be looking at more technical 

aspect of writing and ambitious 

vocabulary. 

Science 

In Science we will be looking at light. 

This will include the structure of 

the eye, how we see, how light 

travels and can be reflected and 

refracted. We will be developing our 

investigation skills through working 

scientifically. 

History 

In our topic on the Stone Age, we 

will be looking at life in the Stone 

Age, houses, problems faced and 

ways of interpreting non-written 

historical evidence. 

Music 

We will be learning drumming 

this term, as well as completing 

a musical theatre workshop. 

ICT 

ICT this half term will focus on 

coding. Children will recap skills in 

processing code and using 

programs such as Scratch and 

Kodu to create different projects. 

PE 

The class will be receiving 

badminton coaching from Mr 

Rickets (Mondays) and working on 

trigolf with Mr Vincent 

(Wednesdays). 

Art 

We will be creating cave 

paintings using natural 

materials on a rough 

background to tell stories. 

DT 

We will be working on projects 

including making models of the 

eye and designing and creating 

hill forts from the Stone Age. 

French 

Mr Davies will be continuing to 

teach French, focusing on 

conversational skills. 
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